
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 14, 2011

TO: Honorable Aaron Pena, Chair, House Committee on Technology 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB507 by Button (Relating to notice for certain transactions involving local government 
entities in populous counties.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Education Code and the Local Government Code to authorize school 
districts and other local governmental entities that are located wholly or partially in a county with a 
population of one million or more and maintain websites to satisfy publication requirements through 
an alternative process using a combination of newspaper publication and website postings.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
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